
Glenn Sanders 

Neighbours of Fish Farming 

Re: Draft Aquaculture Standards public submission 

Attached you will find the Dennes Point Declaration of which Neighbours of Fish Farming (NOFF) is a 

signatory. You will note that NOFF does not consid-er industrial salmon production in Tasmania’s 

oceanic, coastal or inland wa-terways to be sustainable at any level. 

This remains NOFF’s basic position. 

However, Neighbours of Fish Farming (NOFF) has noted and read submis-sions to the department on 

the Draft Aquaculture Standards from the Environ-mental Defenders Office (EDO) and of the 

Tasmanian Independent Science Council (TISC).  These well-founded and researched documents 

broadly re-flect the views of NOFF and its membership while the salmon industry remains in its 

current form. We thus wish you to note our endorsement and our adop-tion of the submissions as 

those of NOFF. 

Please will you note NOFF as having engaged in your process of public sub-missions. 

Would you please also ensure all submissions for this review are made public in a timely fashion. 
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